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SB 1383 Enforcement  
is Now in Effect    
California’s Short-lived Climate 
Pollutant Reduction Law, also 
known as SB 1383, aims to reduce 
emissions of methane from food 
and organic waste in landfills by 
requiring businesses to subscribe 
to Wet (organic) service and sort 
organic waste separately. 

Enforcement is now in effect and 
City of San José staff are visiting 
businesses to ensure compliance. 
Make sure you know what is needed 
at your business to be in compliance. 
Visit SJEnvironment.org/SB1383 to 
learn more. 

Questions? We’re here to help — call us at 408.432.1234 or visit us online at RepublicServices.com/municipality/san-jose-ca.



Get FREE Indoor Wet 
Receptacles for Your Business  
The City of San José’s Wet Receptacle Assistance Program 
(“WRAP”) helps San José businesses comply with 
Senate Bill 1383 by providing free indoor receptacles 
to collect and properly sort organic waste, also known 
as Wet waste. Approved businesses can select up 
to $500 worth of indoor receptacles and equipment 
at no cost. For more information on how to apply to 
WRAP while funding lasts, visit SJEnvironment.org/
ReceptacleAssistance or scan below. 
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Please scan the QR code 
for more information on 
how to apply to WRAP 
(while funding lasts).


